From: Lorraine Cordell [lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 13 October 2015 12:36
To: 'Forster, John'

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell
Dear John Forster

Thank you so much for the update
Regards

Simon Cordell

From: Forster, John [mailto:john.forster@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
Sent: 13 October 2015 12:32

To: 'lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk’

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

That issue is also being addressed by the legal adviser.

Customer Services Unit(8)
Highbury Corner Magistrates Court
51 Holloway Road

LONDON

N7 8JA

DX: 153700 Highbury 4
Tel: 0207-506 3109

e-mail: gl-hcornermcenq@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk
Goldfax: 0870 739 5768

I am neither authorised to bind the Ministry of Justice contractually, nor to make representations or other statements
which may bind the Ministry of Justice in any way via electronic means.

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 13 October 2015 12:24

To: GL-HCORNERMCENQ

Subject: RE: Simon Cordell

Dear John Forster

Thank you for the update and i will wait to hear from you, but the Memorandum of entry for case number
011402490741, that you hold on file is not just a spelling error as it has the dates of 2013 within the
Memorandum of entry which should not be the case only the dates of 2014 should have been on there.

Regards

Simon Cordell

From: GL-HCORNERMCENQ [mailto:gl-hcornermceng@hmcts.gsi.gov.uk]
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